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From
Secretary
Department of Disaster Management
Government of Uttarakhand

Sachivalaya
Uttarakhand
a7'h
SEOC - Date: 26™ March, 2020

To
All District Magistrates

Subject: Strengthening/reinforcing of DEQCs.
Dear,

Considering the outbreak of Covid-19 and subsequent lockdown for the
next 21 days, the situation in states is being constantly monitored by the central
government.Daily reports are being sent by DEOCs to SEOC for compilation
and further dissemination to the central authorities. This has subsequently
increased the work-load in DEQCs.

To strengthen/reinforce the DEOCsS, the District Magistrates may recruit
PRDs for filling up the vacancies in DEQOCs and also attach officers (IRS
Members) from various departments, not engaged in other official duties.

This will facilitate smooth coordination between SEQC and DEOCs and
also ensure timely reporting to various agencies.

Yours sincerely

(Amit/Si Negi, IAS)

Copy for information d)L
Commissioner Kumoun
Commissioner Garhwal

(Amit Singh/Negi, IAS)



